
The Town of Wiscasset is seeking qualified bidders for Hot Mixed Asphalt Paving. Please 

include with your bid complete warranty information and proposed start date. The following 

specifications detail the design and extent of the proposed work. These projects are contingent on 

approval at the Town of Wiscasset Annual Town Meeting on June 11, 2024. 

 

To be considered, potential bidders must complete the enclosed bid form and return it before 2 

p.m. on April 2, 2024. The envelope must be sealed and clearly marked with the following 

address:  

 

“2024 Hot Mixed Asphalt Paving Seal Bid” 

Attention: Town Manager 

Town of Wiscasset 

51 Bath Road 

Wiscasset, ME  04578 

 

 

 

Bids received will be opened at the Wiscasset Selectboard meeting scheduled to commence the 

evening of April 2, 2024 at 6 pm. Submitted bids and references will then be checked on by Ted 

Snowdon.  The Board of Selectmen will then award the bid to the most responsible, reliable, low 

bidder. The Board reserves the right to reject any or all bids at their discretion. 

 

All questions regarding this bid shall be directed to Ted Snowdon, Director of Public Works, 

Wiscasset, Maine. Ted may be reached weekdays at the Town Garage at 207-882-8220. 
 


